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August 1, 1984

Jean Lawe, Ass't. Editor
Journal of Neurosurgery

Dartmouth Medical School
Hanover, NH 03750

Dear Ms. Lawe:

I am writing to you at the request of Dr. Barth Green,
General Program Chairman of the first Annual Meeting of the
Joint Section on Spinal Disorders (AANS/CNS).

Enclosed for you is an announcement of this upcoming meeting.
Please publish this notice among those future meetings announced
in the Journal of Neurosurgery, in your next available issue.

If I can be of assistance or provide any additional details,
please contact me at the AANS National Office at 312/692-
9500.

Many thanks for your consideration.
Sincerely yours, .
Annie Engelhardt

Special Projects Coordinator

/ae
Enclosure

cc: Barth Green, M.D.
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NEWS RELEASE

AANS /CNS SPINE SECTION

PLANS FIRST ANNUAL MEETING

February 6-9, 1985 marks the occasion of the first Annual
Meeting of the Joint Section on Spinal Disorders of the American
Association of Neurological Surgeons (AANS) and the Congress
of Neurological Surgeons (CNS). Dr. Barth Green will serve
as the General Program Chairman, and the Scientific Program
will be chaired by Dr. George W. Sypert. Members of the

Spine Section are encouraged to submit abstracts and participate

in the forthcoming program.

The Scientific Program will include an outstanding group
of neurosurgical educators who will speak on neuro-diagnostics
of the spine, neoplasia of the spine and spinal cord, trauma
of the spine and complications of spinal surgery, as well

as numerous excellent open scientific presentations.

The February meeting will be held in Grenelefe, Florida
at the Grenelefe Golf and Tennis Resort. Further details
about this meeting can be obtained from Ms. Peggy Podboy,
AANS Meetings Coordinator at 22 S. Washington St., Suite

100, Park Ridge IL 60068.
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